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TO:  ADMINISTRATIVE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

Mr. Howard Elstro  Mr. Steve Ewing 
  Mr. Jerry Gilden   Mr. Doug Post  
  Mr. Brion Rhodes 
    
 
  
FROM:  Thomas Tebben, Chairman 
 
 
DATE:  April 21, 2022 
 
 
RE:  AAC Meeting  
 
 
Since all current projects are being continued and there is no new business to bring before the 

Administrative Affairs Committee (AAC) for discussion, the regularly scheduled meeting for the 

month of April (4-27-22) has been cancelled. 

 
 

In order to ensure a quorum, please respond to this notice with whether or not you will be in 
attendance, thank you. 


